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To:  School Principals 

From:  Tony Stack, Associate Director of Education 
  Terry Hall, Assistant Director of Education 
 
Date:  January 19, 2016 

Subject: Assistance to Bay d’Espoir Academy  

 
  
 
In response to the recent fires in Milltown, we have received inquiries from schools, individuals, community groups, 
and other organizations and businesses about how best to help the school community of Bay d’Espoir Academy. 
 
All required instructional materials, school furniture and equipment will be provided to the school by the 
Newfoundland and Labrador English School District and the Department of Education and Early Childhood 
Development. If an individual would like to make a donation for additional resources for the school or students they 
may do so directly to the Newfoundland and Labrador Education Foundation.  Please indicate the donation is to be 
used for Bay d’Espoir Academy.  A charitable receipt will be provided to individuals for donations over $20.00.   
 
Communities and school groups that have expressed interest in fundraising events (such as a Loonie Drive, Variety 
Concert, etc.) may also forward funds to the Foundation upon completion of the event.  All funds will be used for 
additional school resources. School Principals are asked to share this correspondence with your School Council and 
any parent or community member making inquiries as to how to assist Bay D’Espoir Academy.  
 
To donate to the Foundation: 
 

 
 

   
 


